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The weather has certainly taken
a turn this week, with low
temperatures every day. It is
set to become milder again next
week but I would like to remind
parents to make sure that their
children are suitably dressed:
they should come to school
wearing a warm, waterproof
coat which has their name on it.
Children will not be allowed in
the playground if they are not
wearing appropriate outerwear.
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ATTENDANCE
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Attendance w/b 15th January
2024:

Reception - 90.67%
Year 1 - 87.96%
Year 2 - 94.84%
Year 3 - 94.03%
Year 4 - 95.62%
Year 5 - 96.67%
Year 6 - 94.52%

Apart from Year 4, all of the year
groups’ attendance totals fell.
Whole school attendance = 93.66%

Thursday 25th January
Y6 trip - Gurdwara Singh Sabha

Friday 2nd February
Number Day

Tuesday 6th February
Safer Internet Day

Monday 12th February
Y5 trip - Valentines Mansion

19th - 23rd February 
HALF TERM

We have a series of workshops in
the Spring term which we warmly
invite parents to attend. A School
Ping will be sent out a week
before workshops so that you can
confirm your attendance.

Date TBC in February - Phonics
Thursday 8th February - Safer
Internet Day
Friday 16th February - Parent
Forum - focus: Behaviour
Friday 1st March - SEND focus
Monday 4th March - Maths
Monday 18th March - Reading


